October 26, 2011

Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control Board
Attn.: Mr. Jack Clarke, Chairman

2501 Lake Tahoe Blvd.

South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150

Dear Mr. Clarke:

This letter is being sent on behalf of the three Lake Tahoe Basin j Jur ctlons to request that Lahontan
extend any consideration regarding NPDES permits until after J 012 Specifically, we further

request that your Board also direct staff to defer circulation of Hc draft permit consistent with the
same timeframe. ‘n

El Dorado County, Placer County and the City of Sou'thﬁ %ﬂke Tahoe are ing this joint request in order
to ensure we have the time necessary to address se H resolved compl [3sues. Those issues include,
but are not limited to, the following: lm ?

e  Assess whether a TMDL-focused permit that m ides % lexibility thaln t the current
draft permit allows would bette £ et both local it and Regional Boér jneeds,
especially with regard to the m ' z&y frallenges 0 tmg all current draft permit

requirements; pl
mmdemons ﬂ significant shortfall in funding

e OQutline realistic 1mp1ementat10n g El )
availability in compag on w1th curr ﬁ ost es

e Address the imbaf el o enform;,ment of the Lahontan

regulations on allfo e of the E L0 as'c ba ed to the Federal/State storm
water regulato d enforce ent framew! the Nevada&ide of the Tahoe basin;
e Provide ample op nity to %lew EPAi to date, including scheduling meetings to develop
Hi 1.
a com understar} : [l “"m'u“il -juris 'Wnal technical staff, executives and elected
3
° stamuég se or! nt local Jﬂm on comments to draft permit such as registering
ments in area n% re c rojects are ot planned,
° eﬁne TRPA’sigle in re F on and implementation, including BMP enforcement and
pote elegation of sﬂ' BMP ﬁlgn\}ation that originates with TRPA;
o Identi and respon

is{ztles of other agencies for project implementation, maintenance and

monitorin i}{}ﬂ uding larg ffate and federal landholders.

We sincerely appremate g! !ﬂ ration of our request and look forward to working with you and your
staff in addressing our issu um, oncerns as the analysis process progresses.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Montgomery, Norma Santiago Claire Fortier

District 5 Supervisor District 5 Supervisor Mayor Pro Tem

Placer County El Dorado County City of South Lake Tahoe
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